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Mail in voting allows ALL registered voters of Oregon the opportunity to vote. 

Removing mail in voting only allows for those who are able to take time off and 

schedule to stand in a line for an undetermined amount of time. Voting in Oregon 

should continue to be accessible for all voters, not just those who have the 

convenience to vote in person. I oppose in person voting as the standard method for 

conducting an election.  


